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17. CANTERBURY WASTE SUBCOMMITTEE - UPDATE KATE VALLEY REGIONAL LANDFILL 
COSTING CHARGES 

 
Officer responsible Author 
City Water and Waste Manager Kevin Roche, Committee Secretary, DDI 941-8536 

 
 The purpose of this report is to advise the Committee of the overall estimated project costs and 

indicative charges for the new regional landfill at Kate Valley. 
 
 At the 8 July 2004 meeting of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee (CWSC) members received two 

confidential reports from Mr Gareth James, General Manager, Canterbury Waste Services Limited, on 
the overall estimated project costs and indicative landfill disposal charges.  Both reports contained 
confidential information.  However, the CWSC resolved that the two reports with the confidential 
information removed be provided to all shareholder councils for their information. 

 
 Accordingly the two reports, as circulated to all shareholder councils, are attached for the information 

of Committee members. 
 
 In addition a seminar for all shareholder Council members is to be held at 3pm on Monday 

16 August 2004 in the Christchurch City Council Chamber to provide a briefing on the reports and to 
allow the opportunity for members to ask further questions. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That the information be received. 
 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


